
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Unfortunately, Mrs Gordon will not be able to attend the Year 7 Parent/Teacher Evening next Thursday 12 
January. If you have any particular concerns, please contact her by email mkg@bws.wilts.sch.uk and she 
will reply. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs H J Taylor 
Head of Lower School 
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